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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

Year 13 Mock Results Day: Monday 24th February 2025  
  

February 2025  
  
Dear Year 13 students, parents and carers,  
 

On Monday 24th February we are organising our first Year 13 Mock Results Day. This will create 
a unique opportunity for students to receive the results of their recent mock exams in a 
setting similar to that of our summer results day and gain a sense of what this will feel like. 
Following this we will provide students with an opportunity to reflect on where they are, set 
targets to help them continue working to where they want to be and celebrate their 
successes.  
 
Students will need to arrive to school by 10am and head straight to the hall. The day will 
include an assembly, group activities, personal reflection time and a celebration of how far 
they have come.  
 

We know they are working hard and that they have so much to achieve in the summer. We 
want the day to be positive and motivating, supporting and caring. It will be led by Mr Harper, 
supported by the sixth form staff and the year 13 tutor team. The day will finish by 13:00 and 
students will be able to make their way home.  
 

We look forward to sharing this day with our students. If you have any questions please do 
not hesitate to contact the sixth form team.  
 

Kind regards,  
T. Saunders  
Ms Saunders  
Director of Key Stage 5  
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